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PROVINCE OF QUÉBEC 
TOWNSHIP OF WENTWORTH 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE TO THE RATEPAYERS OF THE MUNICIPALITY  
OF THE TOWNSHIP OF WENTWORTH 

 
Cancellation of the public consultation concerning the citation of the Cleary farmhouse  
 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the public consultation meeting concerning Draft 
By-law number 2025-007 concerning the designation of the Cleary farmhouse including 
the buildings and landscape known as Cleary's Corner as a heritage site located at 156 
chemin Louisa (Lot 4 877 958, Cadastre du Québec) has been cancelled.  
 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE is also given that if further information is required you may contact the 
Municipal Office during normal business hours at (450) 562-0701 or by e-mail at 
info@wentworth.ca.  
 
Given at Wentworth, this 22nd day of April 2025. 
 
 

 
__________________ 
Natalie Black,  
General Manager, Clerk-Treasurer 
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